
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 July 22, 2013 
 
 
 RESOLUTION 
 
  
 
 Jane O'Brien 
 
 
WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Jane O'Brien has retireed from the district on June 30, 
2013; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Jane O'Brien has devoted 23.7 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding 
service to the students of Franklin High School and Stevenson High School as a teacher; 
and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has made many contributions to the educational profession and has 
touched the lives of countless students during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby 
congratulate Jane O'Brien on her years of service to the educational profession and 
expresses publicly its sincere appreciation and offers its best wishes for her retirement. 
  
  
 
 


